
 

 

 

Yogyakarta, December 20th,  2021 

Reff No : 1031/C.7-II/IPIEF/XII/2021 

Subject : Thanking Letter  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Lauren Czaplicki, Ph.D., MPH 

Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health, United States 

Assalamu’alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh 

May this letter reach you in the best Iman and health. 

All praise to Allah SWT who has been bestowing us with His mercies and blessings. May 

salawat and salam always be delivered upon our prophet Muhammad SAW, with his 

companions and ummah. 

This letter is to confirm Dr. Lauren Czaplicki form Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of 

Public Health, United States has completed of Guest Lecture at International Program for 

Islamic Economics and Finance, Department of Economics, Faculty of Economics and 

Business, Universitas Muhammadiyah Yogyakarta. 

During this programme, she has successfully delivered a lecture with the topic “Qualitative 

Technique Analysis” on 13th December 2021. 

On behalf of IPIEF’s lectureres, students, and staffs, we would like to take this opportunity to 

express our sincerest appreciation for her contribution. 

Again, thank you very much for your kind help and we look forward to seeing you at the 

subsequent agenda. 

Wassalamualaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh 

 

 

Approved by, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Endah Saptutyningsih, M.Si 

Head, Department of Economics 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Dimas Bagus Wiranatakusuma, M.Ec., CRP 

IPIEF Director 

Approved, 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Rizal Yaya, SE., M.Sc., Ph.D., Ak., CA, CRP 

Dean, Faculty of Economics and Business 


